
Wednesday 1st November 2023

Dear Families,

Re: Breakfast Club

I am pleased to welcome you all back to the new term and trust you had a restful break. I am writing to update
you on some changes that we will be making to the Breakfast Club Provision at Thomas Fairchild from Monday
8th January 2024. So that we can continue to ensure that pupils wishing to attend the provision have a place,
the following changes will be made:

● The new start time of the sessions will be 8.00am and not 7.45am.
● The cost of food as you may all be aware has increased, so we will be increasing the charge of a daily

session from £1 per day to £2 per day. This is the first increase since 2021.
● Each family wishing to secure a place must pay in advance up to a minimum of two weeks to secure a

place.
● As we have limited places, pupils that miss 3 sessions in one half term will be removed from the club to

allow others on the waiting list to access this service - except in exceptional circumstances.
● Those pupils that display unacceptable behaviour and disrupt the experience for others

may have restricted access to the provision for a fixed term period.

If you would like to renew your child’s place in Breakfast Club from January, you must complete
the application form by scanning the QR code on this letter. If your child does not currently
join Breakfast Club and you would like to apply for a space, please complete the same form. We
operate a waiting list and will be in contact with you shortly to secure a place.

Many thanks for your ongoing support and understanding. We will be in contact with you
shortly to confirm your place for January.

Kind regards,

Matt Trahair
Headteacher

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSftP_wKKx8gnqY30cY0zPB7LH3DKfaufqE-Du7rwwAEdTe6sw/viewform

